
 

 

 

Effective May 1, 2020, Aaron Gluck has 
been selected to serve as the Senior 
District Executive for the Coweta 
District of the Flint River Council. 
Originally from Delray Beach Florida, 
Aaron Gluck joined Scouting in 2002 in 
Pack 308 Gulf Stream Council. He became 
an Eagle Scout and Vigil Honor member 
of the Order of the Arrow in 2014. Aaron 
has been a participant on Wood Badge 
and is a proud Fox. In 2015 he was 
elected to serve as the Section Chief in 
the Order of the Arrow for Section SR-
4. Aaron is a graduate of the University of 
Miami majoring in political science. He 
has been a District Executive in the South 
Florida Council’s Hurricane and 
Everglades Districts. Outside of Scouting 
Aaron enjoys all Miami Hurricanes sports, 
Camping, and Traveling. Please join me in 
welcoming Aaron to the Flint River 
Council staff.  
 
Welcome to the team Aaron! 

 

 

 

 


